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Jeff Watson

From: Roger Moore <roger@integratedconcrete.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 6:30 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Carlson CUP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Jeff,  I have property on McManamy Road that will be affected by the Carlson CUP.  I own part of the right of the right of 
way in the proposal. I would like to be notified as to when the public hearing will take place.  Would you email me at this 
address or by telephone at 253-377-5047 Roger Moore 
 
 


